

July 23, 2018

Blank 281

Mike - <u>blink182tributebooking@gmail.com</u>
Matt - matt@alleventsentertainment.com

Dear Mike and Matt,

On behalf of Gilda's Club Chicago's Associate Board, I would like to thank the members of Blank 281 for the in-kind support of performing at our annual Gildapalooza event. With your support we were able to raise \$15,500 in support of our mission.

As we celebrate our 20th anniversary, we honor Gilda Radner's belief that no one should have to go through cancer alone. And in her Club, no one ever has to. Since opening our welcoming Red Door on Wells Street in 1998, we have reached more than 45,000 individuals and raised more than 25 million dollars. We are committed to continuing our mission for the next 20 years to ensure that all people impacted by cancer are empowered by knowledge, strengthened by action and sustained by community.

Gilda was more than a comedy legend; she was one of us. Gilda lived with cancer. She lived, breathed, laughed, loved, struggled, cried and died with cancer. She was extraordinary, but she was also ordinary. She was human, just like us. And in us, her spirit lives on.

Thank you again for generously supporting Gilda's Club Chicago. We look forward to many triumphs and successes in the future, thanks to the kindness of friends like you.

Gratefully,

Nadia Haeflinger Development Manager #WeAreGilda

P.S. For more information about the support you are making possible, please visit: <a href="https://www.gildasclubchicago.org">www.gildasclubchicago.org</a>

Gilda's Club Chicago is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit corporation funded by gifts from individuals, foundations and corporations. No goods or services were exchanged in consideration of this charitable contribution.